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ICI President and CEO Paul Schott Stevens on the Impact of the Proposed Volcker Rule
In this video, ICI President and CEO Paul Schott Stevens discusses how the current proposal
to implement the Volcker Rule raises deep concerns for the U.S. registered fund industry
and its investors.
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Additional Resources
ICI's Financial Services Regulatory Reform Resource Center
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